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As a person who is well over 65, have owned my property for a significant time, and 

worked for that priviledge, I feel this bill would further damage our system of paying 

for our schools.  We, in Oregon, many years ago made the mistake of not raising our 

property taxes, if you remained in your home.  It gutted the only way that we pay 

taxes in Oregon.  With no sales tax, this is it for how we pay for our services.  I no 

longer have children in school, but the children who are in school really deserve our 

support.  They are our future.   

Please do NOT pass this bill any further.  

Thank you for all your work.  


